
November 1, 2018 

Sigma Nu Fraternity 
Sent electronically to 

Regarding Case Number: 2018125501 

Dear Sigma Nu, 

Thank you for reporting a possible violation of the LSU Code of Student Conduct. The organization 
notified the University of the concerns in advance of the University having knowledge of the incident and 
has been granted Registered Student Organization (RSO) non-medical amnesty. The student(s) involved 
in the incident will be addressed by SAA. The organization has complied with the steps outlined in 
section 3.4 Amnesty of the Code of Student Conduct. The educational outcomes below have been 
established in partnership with Greek Life/SAA and the chapter to address the behavior, and must be 
completed to qualify for amnesty. 

As a result of the incident that occurred on September 22, 2018, where an active member of Sigma Nu 
Fraternity asked new members to drink alcohol in response to incorrectly answering quiz questions, the 
following will occur: 

Items that have already been completed include: 
- The active member was evicted from the chapter house and has began the resignation process. (The 
High Council needs to vote on the member's resignation.) 
- The chapter president address the chapter informing members about the incident and that this type of 
behavior will not be tolerated by any member of Sigma Nu. 
- Sigma Nu's national conew mmT>BDC pe a been completededsignationMC �ma Nu.dy <</MCIDorksmLrCID 1e membignati.2 CIDmA2Sional conew mmT>BDC pelnlh Gitent add 



   

Chelsie Bickel 
Assistant Director, Student Advocacy & Accountability 

CC:����Angela Guillory, Associate Dean of Students and Director, Greek Life 
����������Dr. Jonathan Sanders, Associate Dean of Students and Director, Student Advocacy & 
Accountability 
����������Donald Abels, Assistant Director, Greek Life 
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 Sigma Nu Advisor 
Sigma Nu Advisor 
Sigma Nu Director of Health and Safety 

����������Dr. Mari Fuentes-Martin, Associate Vice President and Dean of Students 
����������Dr. Kurt Keppler, Vice President for Student Affairs 




